TOWN OF NORTH EAST PLANNING BOARD
19 N. Maple Ave, P.O. Box 516
Millerton, New York 12546

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the Planning Board of the
Town of North East, on Wednesday, June 26, 2019 at the Town Hall 19 N. Maple Ave, Millerton,
NY at 7:40 PM or as soon thereafter as possible on the application of Gregory & Kevin Smith for a
Minor Subdivision/Lot Line Adjustment on Tax Parcel #: 7269-00-514603 and the application of
Hiddenhurst Farm LLC for a Minor Subdivision/Lot Line Adjustment on Tax Parcel #: 7269-00-
464220. The parcels are located at 135-187 Reagen Road, Millerton, NY 12546 and 50-92 Sheffield
Hill Road, Millerton, NY 12546. Both hearings will run concurrently.

The above application is open for inspection at the Town Hall.

Persons wishing to appear at such hearing may do so in person or by attorney or other representative.
Communications in writing relating thereto may be filed with the Board at such hearing.

Dale Culver
Chairman,
Planning Board
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